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Other Key dates 

Thur 2nd Oct Parent Voice 2pm 

Thur 16th Oct Class 6 Assembly 9:15am   

27th-31st Oct  HALF TERM 

Thur 13th Nov   Class 4 Assembly 9:15am 

Mon 24th Nov    Influenza Vaccine 

Thur 27th Nov    Class 5 Assembly 9:15am 

Fri 19th Dec End of Term 

Mon 5th Jan Pupils return 

Mon 23rd Feb Non-Pupil Day 3 

Fri 27th Mar End of Term 

Current Attendance 
 98% 

Do you want to learn the piano or guitar with Essex Music services? Our tutors 
have some current spaces—please enquire at the Front office for more details 

Bag2School Collection Thursday pm and Friday am 

Please find a Bag2School bag with this newsletter which we hope you can fill with donations for 
Bag2School. This will raise funds directly for Barnes Farm Schools.  

You may drop off your bag at The Barn either after school on Thursday or in the morning on Friday 3rd 
October. 

 
 
 

Friends of Barnes Farm Schools 
 

As well as Bag2School collections this 
week, the PTA was active in holding their first 

ever Junior discos last weekend. A huge thank you 
to all those volunteers who made the event en-

joyable and raised funds for the school. 

Flu Immunisation 
 
With this newsletter, you should receive a pack with information 
about ‘flu immunisation. ‘Provide’ have been successful in securing 
pilot status to deliver a  programme of influenza (flu) immunisation 
to  all primary school aged children in Mid Essex.  
 

The pilot will involve offering flu immunisation, administered by a 
nasal spray, to all children aged from 4 years up to and including 

year 6 pupils. 
This will be on Monday 24th November. 

Please read the pack carefully and return the necessary  
information. 

Parent Voice in The Barn 
Thursday 2nd October 2:15pm with tea/coffee served from 2pm. Please 

come along to share your views on current strengths and areas for  
improvement 

Mandarin Club 
Miss Liu will be running an afterschool Mandarin club for  20 
pupils from Y5 and Y6 beginning next Weds 8th October until 

4:15pm. Also, there will be a lunchtime club for 20 pupils in Y3 
and Y4  on a Thursday. Please let the Office know in writing if 

your child wishes to take part. 

Accepted Not accepted 

Men’s, Ladies and children’s clothing 
Paired shoes (tied together) 

Handbags 
Hats 
Bags 

Scarves and ties 
Jewellery 
Lingerie 

Belts 
Soft Toys 

Duvets, bedding, blankets and household 
linen 

Pillows and cushions 
Carpets, rugs and mats 

Curtains 
Towels 

Soiled, painted ripped or wet clothing 
School Uniforms 

Corporate clothing or workwear 
Textile off cuts, yarns or threaded material 

 


